
PPS Connect to Kindergarten
Monday, August 31, 6:30-7:30 pm

Please join us on a virtual, districtwide information session for all families of 

kindergarten students. This session will feature a panel of principals, kindergarten 

teachers, parents, and support staff who will answer questions related to 

Kindergarten this Fall.

Save the Date

1. Click here to watch the live information session or use the provided link:
https://www.youtube.com/user/ppscomms/live

Questions? Contact us at kindergarten@pps.net

Steps to Watch:

https://www.youtube.com/user/ppscomms/live
https://www.youtube.com/user/ppscomms/live

